
	
 

The Story and Study Club 
 

Story Club will commence for Senior 
Infants on Wednesday 1st of September and 
Junior Infants on Monday 13th of September. It 
will take place in Ms.Tennyson’s classroom. The 
children will be brought there at 2pm and can 
then be collected at the GAA Clubhouse at 3pm. 

 
Study Club will commence for 1st_ 6th classes 

on Monday 6th of September. It will take place in 
the GP room and the children are to line up 
outside the rear door at 3pm. The 4pm collection 
will also be at the GAA Clubhouse. 
 
Parents are not permitted on school grounds and 
Story/Study Clubs are following the Covid 
Restriction Safety Procedures in line with the 
School Covid Response Plan. 
 
Parents must complete a “Return to Club” form 
– separate from the “Return to School” form – 
prior to pupils attending both clubs. 
 
Best Regards 
 



Cathy D’Arcy  
 
                                                
                                                                                                                                           
 
 

 


